
During your appointment, it is important to note the requirements of the l’Ordre des podiatres du 
Québec:

 Do you have a fever?

 Do you have a cough?

 Are you having difficulty breathing?

 Have you lost your sense of smell and/or taste?

 Have you tested positive for COVID-19 or are you awaiting results of a test for COVID-19?

 Have you had close contact with a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19?

 If you are a healthcare professional: Have you been in close contact with a confirmed or 
probable case of COVID-19 WITHOUT individual protective equipment?

 If the answer is yes, refer the person to 1-877-644-4545 and do not allow this person in   
the clinic.

Upon your arrival at the clinic:

-Bring a mask and wear it at all times. 

-Arrive alone. (If the patient is a child, an adult may accompany the patient, without 
siblings. If the patient must have assistance, the companion can be admitted.  This person 
must fill out the same questionnaire and wear a mask.)

-Payment by credit or debit card recommended. 

-Arrive at the time of your appointment. If you arrive early, thank you for waiting outside. 

-No whirlpool before foot care.

-(Gatineau)The door will be locked when you arrive.  Stand at the red square at the 
window that is near the entrance and press the buttom of the intercom and say your name.
We will let you in when your room is ready.

The security measures, material and human resources required to provide a safe environment generates 
extra costs. Thereby the cost of all appointments is increased of 15$. 

If it is not possible to be present please advise us 24h in advance in order to avoid the 25$ no show fee.

Thank you and have a great day

The reception team at Clinique podiatrique de l’Outaouais 


